
IMPORANT PRODUCT 
SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 

 
PRODUCT: Certain batches of the Nutramigen LGG Stage 1 and stage 2 as set out in 
this notice 
 
At Reckitt, we are committed to the highest level of quality and safety, and the health 
and safety of infants is our highest priority.  As a precaution we are recalling the 
batches of the Nutramigen LGG Stage 1 and stage 2 set out in this notice due to an 
isolated overseas sample of the product testing positive for Cronobacter sakazakii, 
whilst we continue to conduct a thorough investigation.  In the meantime please do not 
use the batches of the products below and return them to the pharmacy that dispensed 
them to you. 
 
The products being recalled are: 
 
Regulatory  
Batch 
Code 

Description Expiry Date 

ZL3F7D Nutramigen LGG Stage 
1, 400 g 

1st July 2025 

ZL3FAA Nutramigen LGG Stage 
2, 400 g 

1st July 2025 

ZL3FDM Nutramigen LGG Stage 
2, 400 g 

1st July 2025 

 



 
 
 
 
We can confirm that no other batches of Nutramigen LGG Stage 1 and stage 2 are 
affected, and these remain safe to use.  We can also confirm that no other Nutramigen 
products in the range are affected. 
 
If you have the product listed above (please note the batch numbers) please return it to 
the pharmacy that dispensed it to you or if you require any further assistance or 
information, please contact our consumer relations line.  Your statutory rights are not 
affected. 
 
CARELINE FREEPHONE NUMBER 
 
+44 (0)1895 230575  
 
Or email 
ConsumerNutrition_GB@rb.com 
 
We would like to thank everyone in advance for their co-operation and understanding.  
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
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